
 
Announcing the 17th Annual Stars of Tomorrow 

Vocal Scholarship Competition 
APPLY NOW! 

  
South Coast Singers is a non-profit community choir in Orange County 
whose musical mission is to give back to its surrounding communities through 
performance and outreach programs. To that end, an annual event known as 
Stars of Tomorrow was established more than 18 years ago. Since Stars of 
Tomorrow’s inception, South Coast Singers has given away more than $75k 
in vocal scholarship awards. Considered one of Orange County's premier vocal 
scholarship programs, Stars of Tomorrow provides an opportunity for students 
from Orange County high schools (public or private) to compete for 
scholarship money intended to assist them in pursuing their vocal career 
goals. Students may submit an audition packet (including a video audition) 
for one of two categories: Classical or Musical Theatre. Ten semi-finalists for 
each category will be chosen, then judged by a panel of three industry 
professionals who will select three winners for each category. More than 
$4,500 in total scholarship money will be awarded. Top winners will perform 
and receive their award at one of the South Coast Singers’ spring concerts on 
June 9th and 15th. Concert details can be found here: 
http://www.southcoastsingers.org/our-concerts/. 
 

Applications are now being accepted and will continue to be accepted 
through Sunday, April 28th by 11:59 pm. To learn more about the 

competition and how to apply, please visit the website at 
http://www.southcoastsingers.org/stars-of-tomorrow/. 

  
High school students of all grade levels are eligible to apply. Now is the time 
for participants to start preparing for the audition to ensure all components of 
their application are received by South Coast Singers prior to the submission 
deadline. For questions, please email us at sotapplication@gmail.com. 
  
We would greatly appreciate your help in spreading the word about this 
opportunity by forwarding this email to anyone who might be interested.   
 
Teachers and Vocal Coaches: Please distribute this to your students and 
booster clubs.  
  
Thank you for helping to make Stars of Tomorrow 2024 a success! 
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